


facility will be on its own padlock key and will be keyed to a recreation field only key.
The provisions still need to be discussed and will be included as part of the user
guidelines. The total project budget is $74,000. After review of the south campus parking
structure budget, which also included funding for the recreation field, it was determined
that there are funds remaining in that budget. Four locks associated with the parking
garage building itself will also be changed so the keycard project will be funded from the
remaining funds.

C. Update on Event Center HVAC System
Ms. Ferdolage provided a brief update on the fire alarm system at the Event Center. The
architect engineer�u



E. Update on Guest and Visitors Re-Introduction to SRAC
Mr. Fetzer explained they will be reintroducing guests and visitors to SRAC next week
and they will be following the Adapt Plan set by the university. Current students, faculty,
and staff who have a membership will have the opportunity to purchase a guest pass.
Guest passes are not being sold to the general community or alumni at this time.

F. Update on Community and Alumni Memberships Re-Introduction to SRAC
Mr. Fetzer explained that at this time, they do not have a timeline on when they will be
selling memberships to community members or alumni. A recommendation has been put
together on the approach that would be taken if there is a requirement to verify
vaccination status.

The committee briefly discussed what other CSU’s are doing regarding verification of
vaccination and that medical information should not be collected or kept on file for
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